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Oregon Progressive Party

Position on Bills at 2021
Session of Oregon Legislature:

Dear Committee:  Support HB 2513, HB 2929, HB 2936,
HB 2986

The Oregon Progressive Party supports these bills:

HB 2513 A Requires police officers to be trained in airway and circulatory anatomy
and physiology and certified in cardiopulmonary resuscitation.

HB 2929 A Modifies police officer's duty to report misconduct.

HB 2936 A States legislative findings about racism and public safety.

HB 2986 Requires Board on Public Safety Standards and Training to ensure that
police officers and certified reserve officers are trained to investigate, identify and
report crimes motivated by prejudice based on perceived gender of victim.
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